STATEMENT OF COMPLIANCE

WITH PUBLIC NOTICE REQUIREMENTS
FOR KVVR(FM), Dutton, Montana

On December 4th, 2020, an application for renewal for KVVR was filed. Local public notices
were broadcast concerning this application on the dates and at the times listed below:

On-Air Announcements:

December 10™, 2020 at 7:05am
December 11%, 2020 at 3:37pm
December 14™, 2020 at 5:35pm
December 181, 2020 at 3:41pm
December 227, 2020 at 8:34am
December 301, 2020 at 7:08am

A copy of this “Statement of Compliance with Public Notice Section 73.3580 of the
Commission’s Rules” was printed and signed on the 5th day of January 2021.

——

Signature





